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Dear Parents, 
 
Following yesterday’s announcement by the Government, it is possible that schools could 
be partially opened for Reception, Year 1 and Year 6 pupils in June.  We are working       
together as a team to plan and prepare for this possibility. 
 
The announcement yesterday has, at present, left us with more questions than answers.  
We will update you on the arrangements for how this will work, when children will be 
timetabled in school and our continuing provision for keyworker children nearer the time 
and as soon as we know that this is a confirmed plan. 
 
Please bear in mind that we only received the information at the same time as you did          
yesterday so we need time to work out the practicalities of the arrangements to ensure 
the safety of all concerned. 
 
I am also aware that you may have concerns over the safety of children coming to school,     
especially if you, a family member or your child is vulnerable.  We have staff in the same        
situation and will do our utmost to work around this. 
 
If you have any particular and specific enquiries please do email them to                                  
coadsgreen@andaras.org.  We will endeavour to update you as soon as possible. 
 
In the meantime, stay safe and take care. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
 
 
Claire Bader 
Head Teacher 


